

August is here! As the summer comes to an end, we say good-bye to our friends heading off to kindergarten. Thank you for sharing your children with us here at Fleur De Lis School. It has been our pleasure to be part of their growth and development!

Children have started visiting the classrooms and meeting their new teachers for the fall. We are also welcoming new students who will be visiting throughout the month of August.

Our new school year begins Tuesday, **September 8**th. Please note that we will be **closed on Friday, September 4**th for our Staff Development Day and **Monday, September 7**th in observance of Labor Day.

New Gate Code: Starting Monday, August 31st, we will have a new gate code: "1929" (the year Fleur De Lis was established). Please only share the code with people on your authorized pickup list.

New Website Login: Starting Monday, August 31st, the login for the Parent Login on our website is "fleurdelis1929". This is where you can access a list of teachers' emails, menu, newsletters and other important forms.



AUGUST 2015 NEWSLETTER

3-Year-Old Yard Renovation: We have completed our playground surface renovation by installing new rubber cushioning material.

2-YEAR-OLD CLASSES

Both 2-year-old classes have lots of fun activities planned for the month of August. Ms. Terri, Ms. Autumn & Ms. Kiara's Class will be making t-shirts, creating a group tree collage, having fun with shaving cream sensory art, and so much more! The End of the Year Parties are on Wednesday, Sept. 2nd and Thursday, Sept. 3rd. Ms. Chelsea & Ms. Diana's Class will be spending lots of time outdoors, as well as learning through fun cooking and baking projects. On Aug. 20th, the children will have a picnic outside (please look for a signup sheet on Shutterfly). The last week of August is Spirit week, with the End of the Year Parties on Thursday, Aug. 27th and Friday, Aug. 28th.



3-YEAR-OLD CLASSES

Ms. Lizette & Ms. Amber's Class will continue focusing on Pre-K readiness by providing children with various, fun opportunities to learn numbers, letters, names, shapes, and body parts. Their Spirit Week will begin on August 24th, when children will have opportunities to show off their school spirit and dress up. End of the Year Parties are on Tuesday, Sept. 1st and Wednesday, Sept. 2nd.

Ms. April, Ms. Adriana & Ms. Julie's Class will continue on with fun summer projects and have their Wet Days the 1st week of August. The End of the Year Hawaiian Luau will take place on Wednesday, Aug. 26th.

PRE-K CLASSES

The Pre-K classes are enjoying their fieldtrips and fun outings around the neighborhood. The children used their well-earned money from the Lemonade Sale to buy ice cream at a local store. Thank you to all the families who contributed to this fun activity. Our Parent Park Day is on Thursday, August 13th. Children will be at the park from 10:00am to 12:00pm and families are welcome to join them for games and lunch (11:30). The last fieldtrip of the summer is on Friday, August 14th to Mission Bay. Teachers will be sending information through Shutterfly on what to bring.

SPANISH PROGRAM

For the month of **Agosto** (August), we will continue to review past themes covered during the school year. We will continue to do this by **canciones** (songs), **cuentos de franela** (flannel stories), **juegos** (games), y **movimiento** (movement).

